
Head Volleyball Coach
2022 - 2023 School Year

Our Lady of Mercy Academy (OLMA) is a small all-girls school that has realized significant
growth in recent years and is focused on the development of the whole person. We are looking

for an energetic, dynamic, and knowledgeable head volleyball coach who will focus on
developing young women as players and leaders.

To apply, please send a letter of interest and resume by June 6 to:
mr.lenguadoro@olmanj.org 

or call: 856 697-2008  ext 311. 
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